
From: Diane Maitland 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 12:36 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Small Veterans Homes 

 

Hello, 

 

I would like to respond to a letter received in regards to building 

the small Veterans Homes on N60th Street. I live directly across 

the street from where these are to be built and I am 100% in 

favor of them being there.  I hope this project will move forward 

quickly. 

 

Thank You, 

Priscilla Maitland 

6750 & 6752 N 60th street 
 


